FILE #001822

. September 24, 2001
Andrew, Devonia L. SR

From: Terrence Bailey [TBailey@CEI-Civil.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2001 3:59 PM
{0 Andrew, Devonia L.

Subject: Re: Development Review Board

Dear Mrs. Andrew:

As, I have relocated my residence outside of the City limits of Gainesville, I regretfully
submit this as my letter of resignation from the Development Review Board. Thank you very
much for your dedicated time and service in this effort.

Terrence N. Bailey E.I.
Project Engineer

Causseaux and Ellington Inc.
6011 NW 1lst Place
Gainesville, FL. 32607

(352) 331-1976

(352) 331-2476 (fax)



